
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS  

February, 2007 
 

www.bayoaksquiltguild.com  We have a web site thanks to Bobbye and Gene Schloegel. We have had more 

than 300 hits on the site so far.  Gene took some photos at our last meeting and they are on the site now.  

 

Welcome   to our new members Melba LaCaze, Bobbie Dye, Bobbie Yaniga and Kathy Newton.   

 

Eye of Katrina Quilt  We will be taking sealed bids on the Eye of the Storm quilt at our Feb. 8th meeting 

and opening them that night.  Please place your bid in a sealed envelope and give to Lou Ada Hanson. The min. 

bid is $200. 

 

GSQA Teacher Therese Springer passed around a paper listing the GSQA classes that are available and 

taking a count to see which class is wanted most by our members.  From the results of that she is going to 

schedule a class on ‘Beginning Hand Appliqué’ and “64 Compass” a paper piecing class, as soon as she can 

make the connections with the GSQA teachers.  Watch for her report. 

 

Diamondhead News     Mary Ellen and Kay arraigned for Gloria to send an article to the Diamondhead News 

about our Katrina Quilt.  It should be published soon. 

 

Class Instruction   Linda Favre did a great job of teaching us how to make a Cathedral Window block. Many 

made all four squares and started the color block in the middle.  Linda promised to bring her king size Cathedral 

window quilt with tiny Cathedral window blocks for us to see. If future teachers can get their paperwork to me 

digitally then I can send it with the newsletter and mail only to those without internet service. Bettye Buckley 

teaches a class on February 22nd and Therese Springer on March 22nd. Our classes have been moved to the last 

meeting of the month with a business meeting/quilt time on your own or ask for help, at the first meeting of the 

month. Bettye Buckley is going to tell us a thing or two about what we need to do for her class so bring your 

hand outs from her. 

 

Annual Dues are now $15/twelve months and $7.50/six months, payable at the first meeting in January.  There 

will be membership forms available at each meeting.  A new membership list will be compiled and sent out 

soon. 

 

Show and Tell WOW!  We sure had a good showing this time and the fun part was  Elaine Griffith and 

Jane Prestridge showing us their first pieced quit, Betty Buckley’s large Cathedral Window quilt, Bobbie Dye’s 

Baby Bag, Therese Springer’s Mardi Gras Quilt, Solveig Wells latest Katrina quilt made of rescued ties and as 

always beautiful work from Kay and Mary Ellen.  

 

 

Sew long, Gloria 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.com/


 


